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I oppose changing our vote by mail option. We in Oregon have voted successfully by 

mail for many years . It allows many Oregonians especially those in rural areas to 

vote who otherwise would have difficulty getting to the polls. In a state that usually 

leans democratic this change would only further disinfrancise rural voters who are 

predominantly republicans.  


